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Public Hearings on Draft Joint Permits Regulation

ATTORNEYS McV Environmental & Land Use Alert

= Carlos J. Fernandez-Lugo March 15,2018

= Jorge J. Garcia-Diaz
On March 3, 2018, the Puerto Rico Planning Board published a notice

announcing a series of public hearings to present the draft Joint Regulation for
the Evaluation and Issuance of Permits Related to Development, Land Use, and
PRACTICE AREAS Business Operations (“Draft Joint Regulation”). The public is encouraged to
participate and submit comments.

= Rosa Corrada

= German A. Novoa-Rodriguez

= Environmental Regulation

= Environmental, Energy & Land

Use The hearings schedule is set as follows:

Date

Time

Place

March 19,2018
9:00am

San Juan

Centro Gubernamental Roberto Sanchez Vilella, Torre Norte, Piso P, Salén Ay
Salones de Conferencia Ay B, Ave. de Diego, esq. Ave. Baldorioty de Castro

March 19,2018

10:00am

Aguadilla

Teatro Manuel Méndez Ballester, quinto nivel, Casa Alcaldia
March 20, 2018

10:00am

Fajardo
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Teatro Biblioteca Electrénica Ricardo S. Belaval, 2do nivel, calle Garrido
Morales, esquina Josefina Ferrero

March 21,2018
10:00am
Cayey

Anfiteatro Nuevo Edificio de Ciencia de la UPR-Cayey, 205 Calle Antonio R,
Barcelo

March 23,2018
10:00am
Ponce

Salén de Conferencias del Archivo Histérico del Municipio de Ponce, Edificio
Ponce

Calle Guadalupe Esq. Calle Mayor Nim. 72

The Draft Joint Regulation is available at: www.jp.pr.gov; the Clerk’s Office of the
Puerto Rico Planning Board at the sixteenth (16th) floor of the Roberto Sénchez
Vilella Government Center; and the Permits Management Office Central Office
at the eleventh (11th) floor of the Roberto Sanchez Vilella Government Center;
as well as in several Permits Management Office regional offices and several
municipal permits offices.

Athirty (30) day period to submit written comments began on date of the
publication of the announcement. Comments may be submitted at the Puerto
Rico Planning Board’s Clerks’ Office, to the mailing address Apartado 41119, San
Juan, Puerto Rico, 00940-1119; or at comentariosjp@jp.pr.gov.

The content of this McV Alert has been prepared for information purposes
only. It is not intended as, and does not constitute, either legal advice or
solicitation of any prospective client. An attorney-client relationship with
McConnell Valdés LLC cannot be formed by reading or responding to this

McV Alert. Such a relationship may be formed only by express agreement

with McConnell Valdés LLC.
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